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24 February 2009
The Honorable Duncan Hunter

U.S. House of Representatives 

1429 Longworth Office Building

Washington, DC 20515

Fax:  202-225-0235

Dear Representative Hunter:
The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) strongly supports “The Fairness for Military Recruiters Act” (H.R. 1026) that clarifies and strengthens existing law, ensuring that military recruiters are provided the same access to high schools and basic student contact information that is provided to colleges, universities and other recruiters.

The Association supports military recruiters having unrestricted access to secondary schools, colleges and universities on the same basis as private sector employers. While current law, enacted under the No Child Left Behind Act, provides parents and students the right to request that contact information be withheld, some school boards have attempted to limit and creatively interpret the provision as a way of denying recruiter access.

FRA salutes you for your leadership on this important issue, and stands ready to assist your efforts to advance this legislation in the 111th Congress. The point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, who can be reached at the phone number above or at john@fra.org.

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES


National Executive Director
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